
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  
 

March 10, 2019 
 

 

 

     

 Prelude   
 

 Welcome   
   

 *Songs of Praise  
   Today Is The Day 
  Do It Again 
  The Solid Rock 
  What A Beautiful Name 
   

 Prayer 
 

 Children's Message 
  

 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's 
Church, which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs 

 

 Scripture   Matthew 20:1-28 
 

 Message   "Jesus' Revolution of Service"   
 

 Offering   Spirit Of The Living God   
  

 *Parting Blessing  
    

 Postlude    
 
 

* Please stand if you are able  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

Pastor Gary will share a message from the sermon series on Matthew.  
   

Nursery -  Stephanne, Sam & Nolan Moorehead & Elizabeth Ball 

  Children's Church -  Kelly DeWent & Deb Fowler 
 

11:15am - Sunday School  

  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 
 

 

 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
 

Tuesday, March 12 

7:00pm - Executive Team 
 

Wednesday, March 13 

6:30pm - Leadership Development Team  
 

Saturday, March 16 

10:00am - 3:00pm - Village Climbing Event   

11:00am - 3:00pm - Love INC Missional Community Serving Day     
 

Sunday, March 17 
 10:00am - Pastor Gary    

 11:15am - Sunday School  

 12:30pm - Teunis Care Group Potluck 

    5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 
 

 Nursery - Ariel Huffman, Voni & Alaynna Steensma 

  Children's Church -  Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga 

 

 
 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  

616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  

Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
 

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  

 

mailto:sbrc@southblendon.org
http://www.southblendon.org/


 

**************************************************************************** 
 

Last Week's Offering    
  

General Fund (Every Sunday)    

Sunday Offering   $2,521.00 

On -Line Giving   $2,048.55         

Total                  $4,569.55 

Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
 

Benevolent  Fund   (1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Sunday) 

Sunday Offering      $420.00  

On-Line Giving                  $307.38                                    

Total                     $727.38            

Weekly Amount Needed    $966.20 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Love INC. Mission Events: 

The Love INC Missional Community is inviting you to serve with them at Love 

INC., on one of two Saturday Mornings.  Dates are March 16, or March 

23.  You can serve in shifts between 11am - 3pm.  For the 11am shifts, arrive 

at 10:45.  Lunch will be provided from 12:30-1pm, so whatever shift you 

choose don't miss lunch!  You can serve in Love's Treasures Re-Sale Shop, 

Warehouse, or Food Pantry.  Make sure to invite neighbors, friends, and 

family.  RSVP using the Connection Card, or at www.southblendon.org. 

Girls age 11 thru 17 that are interested in camping and the outdoors, and 

their parents... Scout Troop 146 that meets here at SBRC is looking to start 

a Scouts BSA (Boy Scouts of America) Troop for girls.  Wednesday, March 

20, at 7pm in the gym (aka fellowship hall), there will be an informational 

meeting for anyone that is interested in finding out more about what it would 

mean to be a part of this new adventure.  Invite your friends as well!  Have 

questions you would like answered before the meeting?  Contact Pam DeVree 

at either (616)889-7760 or kurtandpamela@yahoo.com. 

Continue to Save your Family Fare, D&W, SpartanNash receipts! We met 

the first goal, and now are working toward the next one, for raising money to 

help with South Blendon’s building renovations through Direct Your Dollars! 

Every time you shop at your local Family Fare, D&W or any SpartanNash 

store, save your receipts – and encourage your friends and family to do the 

same. Once we’ve collected $150,000 in receipts from these stores, we can 

turn those slips of paper into a $1,000 check for South Blendon Reformed 

Church!  There is a box available in the Lobby for your receipts. Please turn 

in the entire receipt!  

Hand2Hand Ministry...The next food offering will be received Sunday, April 
7. The item requested is: Boxes of single serve oatmeal packets.  

 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  

www.southblendon.org 
 

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available 

at the welcome center in the lobby.  
 

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available by the welcome center 
in the lobby, to be used by kids who remain in the worship center during the 
service.  Please enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the 
pole at the end of the service.  

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the 
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove (the 
right side of the worship center), then to the left, down the stairs, thru the 
double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.  

 
Educational Ministries 

 

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Tuesday, 9:00 - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Oct - April)  
 

 

 

 

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade) 

Sunday, March 10 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Saturday, March 16 - 10am - 3pm - Climbing Event 
Sunday, March 17 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, March 24 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, March 31 - No Meeting (Spring Break)  
 
 
 

Building Project Giving Report 

  Jan & Feb  YTD 

Pledges  $1,909.96  $16,905.04 

Other  $2,610.82  $18,440.75 

Total  $4,520.78  $35,345.79 

Budget                $13,400.00  $53,600.00 
 

94 Chairs Sponsored 
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